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Dear Friends,

On behalf of the people of the Palmetto State, I am pleased to welcome you to the 2" Annual
Opportunity Scholars Program (OSP) Awards Night at the University of South Carolina Sumter.

This evening celebrates excellence in education by recognizing students who have achieved
academically and made significant contributions to OSP. These students serve as outstanding
examples for others, proving that, with the right combination of hard work, perseverance, and
support, challenges can be overcome, and dreams can become reality. It is a pleasure to join
you, the families, friends, and USC Sumter community, in honoring these exceptional students.

Michael and I thank you for your commitment to OSP and the students it serves. We wish you
all the best for continued success. God bless.




